
 

 

 

 

 

 

2nd October 2019 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

Cambodia 2020 Update 

 

Well done to the students on their Training Weekend. It was hard work, but it was good to see students 

starting to get excited about the expedition.   

You may have seen that the flights for the expedition in July have been released on the My World 

Challenge website. This letter is just to make you aware that the flight is scheduled to land at 5:55am 

and we hope to be through passports and customs by 6:30am to allow you to greet and collect your 

son or daughter from the airport at the end of the expedition. This is a fantastic way to end the 

expedition as the students are excited to let everyone know the adventure they were on and it is 

continuing what we have done in previous years for other World Challenge expeditions.  

I have also had quite a few questions about vaccinations. As I am not a medical professional I am 

unable to advice on what vaccinations your son or daughter should have. However, there is no urgent 

need to get any done before January 2020. You can then contact your GP practice or Travel Clinic who 

would then be able to advice you.    

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

 

Mr T Baldwin 


